Dear Family and Friends,

So there are only 3 more weeks left here in Costa Rica and I must say that I have been having a great and hard time here.

There have been so many new things that I have learned. That I'm even more excited for my project. I have now more practical tools 

to reach the poor and the orphaned. 

It has been hard in many different ways like language, i had to change and learn an entire new vocabulary. But learned that the moment you put your mind to it you can do it.

I have send my vision to a regional director from southern Africa YWAM and asked him to send it to people he knows and if they are willing to partner up with Dare To Dream. He loved my vision is going to send it to some people he knows. Please pray that some good partnership will come out of this. 

This week a newspaper wrote a article about the fundraiser that was held for Dare To Dream. The article is on the other page. 

Also after my school is done I will be going to Kenya. But before doing that I will stop in LA for 10 days. I will be staying there from April 10th till April 20th.

Then I will go home to Holland and spend about 10 to 14 days there. 

I would love to meet with you catch up and share more about where I'm at with Dare To Dream. Please let me know if you would like to get some coffee, lunch or just sit down and catch up. Send me an email with what date will work the best for you. 

Thank you all for your support and hope to see you soon..

Love and Blessings,

Bob de Groot 

Dare To Dream
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